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ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF APPRECIATION MONTH

0
April is Administrative Staff Appreciation Month— B’rthd
thanks to all of our Administrative staff for all they ay

do each and every day:

Sharon Bryant, Controller Ja n i ce AI I en 4 / 1
Stephanie Hall, Assistant Business Office Manager
Janet Estep, Accounts Receivable Rena Palmer 4/ 9

Wendy Conley, Accounts Payable .
Louise Jones 4/14

Rhonda Long, Receptionist

Mike Dixon, CFO Alice Mingus 4/16
Sunny Osborne, Medical Records . .
Shelly Cheshire, Human Resources Director Dorls E I I IS 4/ 19
Kelly Reed, Admissions/Marketing Director B etty Th omas 4 / 2 1
Ivan Davis, Chaplain
George Sherman 4/22
March is Social Services Appreciation Month Ma rgaret Lindow 4 / 26
o everyone let’s say a big thank you to our Social
o cvemone ey o by fhankyouto ours Frances Rhoton 4/30

Services Coordinators

Cherry Adams, BS

and STLC residents will
Roger Clemons be stuffing Easter
In appreciation for all they do they will be allowed to wear eggs for the commu-

casual Monday 3/27 — Friday 3/31 @ )
nity Harper Park Easter egg hunt

on April 5th. We are in need of in-
dividually wrapped candies please.

PEACE LOVE SOCIAL
WORK




BED HOLD

When Resident is sent out of the facility due to
hospitalization at any time, Medicare/Medicaid
does not pay the room and board payment.
Resident or Representative may elect to pay the
ongoing Medicaid room rate for the room, thus
holding a bed until Resident returns. Payments
must be made in (5) day increments within the
first (24) hours of the hospital admission. There
is no limit to how long the facility will continue
to accept a payment for bed hold and Facility
will never refuse any bed hold payment. Paying
bed hold is solely the decision of Resident and/
or Resident Representative. If, by chance, a
hospitalization is (15) days or less and the bed
was not held, the Facility will offer Resident the
first available bed at the appropriate level of
care required. Any refunds will be paid prompt-
ly if an advanced payment is not used.

Reminder: The Coin War Starts March 271111

Each department will have the opportunity to use
your loose change to “Make A Change” by donating it
all to the 2017 Walk To End Alzheimer’s

TEAMS:

Dietary (all shifts including managers and HR Director)

Environmental Services (all shifts including manager & Administrator)

100 unit nursing (all shifts PLUS 1% shift Supervisor, Transitional Care
Coordinator, and MDS Coordinators)

500 unit nursing (all shifts PLUS 2" shift Supervisor, DON, ADON, and
Nursing Scheduler)

400 unit & Assisted Living nursing (all shifts PLUS 3™ shift Supervisor,
Weekend Supervisor, Staff Development Coordinator, Case Manage-
ment Coordinator, and Nursing Scheduler)

Ancillary Nursing, Administrative, and Activities (Ward Clerks, Medical
Records, Medical Supply Coordinator, Transports Coordinator, Restora-
tive, Therapy, Admissions Coordinator, Business Office, Chaplain, Activi-
ties, Social Services, & CFO)

THE TEAM WITH THE MOST $$$$$ COLLECTED WILL
BE ANNOUNCED ON APRIL 13TH AND WILL RECEIVE
A SUBWAY PLATTER PARTY

RULES OF THE GAME:
e Pennies go in YOUR team jar with each penny = 2 point

e  Each pre-rolled wrap of pennies = an additional 10 points (50
pennies = 110 points )

e  Silver coins/bills go in the OTHER team jars as sabotage—
points are deducted based on the amount of each (1 nickle =
-5 points, 1 dollar = -100 points)

e Jars will be maintained in the Employee Breakroom where
there is 24 hour video surveillance

cﬂ‘u b, Congratulations
d"fg o % to the following staff
=k Jeid members whose
aa. names were drawn
a to ¥ for perfect attend-
ance for the past 2

pay periods in March 2017:
Terry Pucella—Nursing
Stephanie Bradford—Nursing

Adam Burnett—Environmental Ser-
vices

Diane Vanover—Activities

Each will receive a $25.00 bonus on
the next check ©

With Sympathy

Memorial Service
Tuesday, April 25th, 2017 at 10:15am.
Family and friends are encouraged to attend.

Donald Little

Zennie Johnson
Viada Potts
Hilda Gibson

Mary Carpenter
Betty Mullen

George (Buck) Sherman

T extend to you
miy heartfelt symipathy
ared MYy pPraLers.




